
This bill needs to pass to provide equity to the part-time faculty that has been forgotten. My students can have access to healthcare 
when they are part-time but I do not. It is a shameful situation that should be remedied in 2021. The part-time faculty should no 
longer be treated as second class citizens among the educators in Oregon. I am proud to live in a state that is progressive and that 
should strive to provide al its educators with the basic human right: access to healthcare. 


